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Please join us on Thursday, December 29th, for our last serving date of 
2022 at Aviator Park! As we usually do this time of year, we will share a few 
extra treats to help make the holidays special for those we serve. In addition 
to our usual offerings, vasilopita, and hot chocolate, we would love to include 
home-baked Christmas cookies! If you would like to help with this special 
offering, place two or three cookies in zip-lock snack bags and drop them off 
at church by 12/28. Feel free to add a note with holiday wishes or a kind word 
of encouragement. This would be a wonderful service activity to include 
children in, and as always, we welcome everyone's baking skills and 
donations! The Homeless Ministry has placed a Christmas Cookie tin ready 
for your donations on the table by the bookstore. Let’s fill our cookie tin with 
home-baked goodness and love, letting those less fortunate know that others 
care! 
 
Please continue bringing in your donations of warm winter clothing. Every item 
you share helps spread comfort and compassion to needy people. 
 
 

In Christ's service, 
The Homeless Ministry 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e084caaad2ca5fc1-homeless3

